
 

 
 
 
 
April 18, 2023 

via email: educ.minister@gov.bc.ca 

 

Rachna Singh, Honourable Minister of Education and Child Care  

PO Box 9045, STN PROV GOVT 

Victoria, B.C. V8W 9E2 

  
Re:      2023/24-CPSD73-01 Capital Plan Response Letter 

 

Dear Honourable Minister Rachna Singh: 

 

On behalf of our board, I would like to thank you for the recent Capital Plan Response Letter for 

mailto:educ.minister@gov.bc.ca


We are grateful for your consideration of this request for $7.5M to secure this site in Aberdeen. 

Please contact me, Board Chair Heather Grieve at hgrieve@sd73.bc.ca, if  you have any 

questions. Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 Heather Grieve 

 Board Chair, School District No. 73 (Kamloops-Thompson) 

 
cc: 

SD73 Board of Education 

Rhonda Nixon, Superintendent of Schools 

Trina Cassidy, Secretary-Treasurer 
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